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COMMISSION FOR THE FORMATION PLAN
The invitation received from the Congregation to form part of a Commission to elaborate the Formation Plan for the SM has filled our hearts with a pleasant surprise, full of enthusiasm, feelings of belonging and gratitude for the trust placed in each one of us. 
This was a challenge to which we had to throw ourselves with the greatest possible responsibility and commitment, bearing in mind the importance that this Plan represents for the whole Adorer Family.  
We can say that we have initiated a new chapter in this Journey Together, Sisters and Laity, as Church in communion. A journey in Synodality which is the journey that God expects of the Church of the third millennium. A journey rich in hope, in fraternity and in communion. "Communion for mission" is the expression that best indicates what shared mission implies. The lives of people who share in the mission are also on the table. This process of communion for mission will lead to the growth of our charismatic family. 
Today we are invited by the Congregation to look at the past in order to revitalize our present and our future as a Family. And this Plan wants to accompany this process in an inclusive and attractive way, we do not want to do it simply well, but exceptionally well.
We are now in our Third Meeting, sharing life, reflecting together, allowing ourselves to be enlightened by the journey we have already made and the way ahead. Always aiming for the revitalization of the charism that springs from the Gospel, that was incarnated in St. Maria Micaela and that today calls us to recreate it, in love with Jesus in the Eucharist and passionately in love with the life that is threatened in each one of the women we accompany.  
